
 

 
MINUTES OF A MEETING OF THE 

LICENSING SUB-COMMITTEE 
Council Chamber - Town Hall 

18 December 2012 (10.30  - 10.35 am) 
 
Present: 
 
COUNCILLORS 
 
Conservative Group 
 

Peter Gardner (Chairman), Linda Trew and 
Melvin Wallace 
 

 
The Chairman reminded Members of the action to be taken in an emergency. 
 
 
1 APPLICATION FOR A TEMPORARY EVENT NOTICE (TENS) FOR THE 

WILLIAM THE CONQUEROR, PETERSFIELD AVENUE, HAROLD HILL. 
RM3 9PR  
 
The Clerk advised the Sub-Committee that he had received e-mail 
notification, earlier today, from both Responsible Authorities that they had 
withdrawn their objections as the applicants had adjusted their proposed 
hours of operation. The applicants were now applying for the following: 

 The sale of alcohol to cease by 00:00 hours (midnight) Christmas 
Eve/Christmas Day; 

 All regulated entertainment to cease by 00:30 hours on the 25th 
December; and 

 The premises to close by 01:00 hours, Christmas Day. 
Given that the representations had been withdrawn the Licensing Authority 
could now issue the Temporary Event Licence in its amended form. 
 
The Sub-Committee noted the position. 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Chairman 
 

 


